Gentet, Matthias

From: Remmington, James

Sent: 13 January 2017 09:45

To: Planning

Subject: FW: Tree Protection Order - Hilltop Road

James Remmington
Tree and Landscape Officer

Telephone: 020 7974 4816

 flin]E]S]

From: Laki Buluwela [mailto

Sent: 12 January 2017 18:40

To: Remmington, James

Subject: RE: Tree Protection Order - Hilltop Road

Dear Mr Remmington,

T am writing to voice my concern regarding planning application 2016/6670/T and the proposal to cut down
a mature Sycamore tree that is growing in the garden of Number 22 Hilltop Road, NW6, which is visible
from the road. I understand this tree is under a protection order, is healthy and does not present a structural

problem that can only be solved by it's removal.

As alocal resident and parent, I strongly support any moves that will result in the conservation of this tree,
primarily for the obvious environmental benefits and pleasure that it brings.

Yours Sincerely,

Professor Laki Buluwela,
NWG6 2AA



